ASLA Board Meeting Minute

May 2008

Attendees Include: Mike Musser, Chris Dore, John Vrablic, Tony Barzacchini, Greg Kalata, Rick Vaccarella,  Jeannie Radcliffe, Mike Grudzien,  (Note: Lower then typical attendance due to blizzard). 

Registration Update:

Avon Soccer Registration is open

53 Rec and 68 Travel Registered to Date.

Registration will be promoted through signs, newspaper, distribution through schools, etc.

Rec. Update:

No Update

Travel Update

Travel Evaluation will be held last week of May and early June at High School Turf Field.

Input will be taken from Head Coaches regarding evaluation and team formation.

Amy Sikora has taken the role of NOGSL Rep – Congratulations to Amy!

AASL Rep Role is still open.

LCLS Rep Role is still open.

Review and Discussion on “Code-of Conduct” for ASLA (players, coaches, parents).  Decided we must evaluate further and distribute more effectively in the future.

U8-Developmental Program for Spring (Amy Sikora and Tom Waters) reported to be a success

Open Discussion on future plans for U8 Developmental – No Travel for U8 in future, Discussion of several proposed options to better develop future groups.

Coach Development

John Vrablic reports plans to hold two sets of coaching certification nest season.  The U6/U8 module will be help for all rec coaches, discussion on mandatory attendance for rec coaches

The U9/U12 module will also be offered next season and is a mandatory certification for all travel coaches.  The plan is to offer these in conjunction with OYSAN (parent organization).

Equipment Manager

ALL coaches are requested to turn-in their equipment immediately upon the conclusion of the last game (prior to leaving the park).  

The City of Avon will provide a van for collection of coach bags and transport off-site for summer storage.

Mike Musser will have access to the off-site storage for fall season preparation.  Assistance is required for Mike Musser in preparing all fall season equipment.  Proposal to have High School players assist in the role.

Referee Update  

Rick has done an outstanding job as referee director!  

Rick will continue to propose new ideas for continuous improvement in this area.

ASLA may take requests for new fall referees.

Parks Board Update

There appears to be conflict within the Avon Parks Board currently.  As a result, there does not appear to be much progress at the meetings.  

Avon Soccer participants apparently made a strong response to the recent Parks Board survey.  However, there is question as to whether the parks board will discount the feedback due to the overwhelming response.  Waiting to obtain additional information on this. 

ASLA is very pleased with the overall condition of the parks.  They are being maintained well.  We will continue to groom field and address drainage issue for next season.  Thank you to Michele Spiroff for making this happen!  

Parks board has requested registration counts from past seasons.  Information will be provided via Greg Kalata.  

The snack bar at Schwartz Park was broken into and items were stolen.  The Avon Police we called and reports were filed.  The building continues to erode and is not effective for long-term use by Avon Soccer.

A formal request for a new long-term solution is being made.

Fields Update

No Update

Financial Update

Treasurer role is open after Spring Season

Discussion on preparing new budgets for next season

Miscellaneous Items

Trophy coordinator role is being taken by Jeannie Radcliffe.  Proposal to distribute water bottles in lieu of trophies for players U6-U11 for rec.  The groups of U4-U5 would receive trophy or medal.  

Feedback on PASS program has been very positive.  Discussion related to the extreme effectiveness of this training program and plans for fall.

